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25th April 2018 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Poland trip June 2018 

I am writing to inform you of the final arrangements for the Poland trip.  The itinerary for the trip is 

as follows: 

Tuesday 26th June 2018 

10.30 Meet at Manchester Airport in terminal 1 by the Easyjet desk 

12.45 Flight departs - Flight Number EZY1871 

16.20 Arrival in Krakow airport 

18.10 Visit to Wieliczka Salt Mines 

20.30 Three course evening meal in the Grand Sal Restaurant 

21.30 Re-join the coach and transfer to Krakow 

22.00 Arrive and check in at the Ibis Krakow Stare 

 

Wednesday 27th June 2018 

09.00 Breakfast at the hotel  

10.00-13.00 A visit to Krakow Old Square for shopping, sightseeing and lunch 

13.00 Set off on the coach to Auschwitz-Birkenau 

15.00 3 ½ hour guided tour of the Concentration Camp Auschwitz – Birkenau with a 
local English speaking guide 

19.15 Evening meal at Restaurant A la Carte in Oświęcim  

20.15 Meet coach and return to the hotel in Krakow 

21.45 Approximate arrival back at the hotel 

 

Thursday 28th June 2018 

06.30 Early breakfast in the hotel 

07.15 Meet the coach and load luggage for the transfer to Krakow airport. 

10.15 Flight departs - Flight Number EZY1872 

12.00 Arrival in UK at Manchester (Terminal 1) airport 

 



 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

There will be a parental meeting on 19th June at 6pm in the main hall.  In this meeting I will discuss the 

staffing, itinerary, flights as well as other important information, therefore it is vital you are able to 

attend. This meeting will also be an opportunity for you to meet the staff leading the trip and ask any 

questions that you may have. 

In the meantime, if you require any additional information, please contact me by email at:  

cmcgahey@lymmhigh.org.uk 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs C McGahey 

Head of Humanities 
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